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Dear Mr. Gonzalez:

This letter is in response to the letter submitted by your 
facility and dated September 29, 1999 regarding the acceptance 
of hazardous waste from the closed Perma-Fix facility located in 
Memphis, Tennessee.

The Department has agreed to allow Chemical Conservation 
Corporation (CCC) to accept this waste as permitted waste. The 
profiles generated by Perma-Fix appear to be similar to profiles 
required by CCC's permit, and will allow CCC to properly manage 
the waste received.

CCC should include documentation in the files for all waste 
received from the closed Perma-Fix facility stating that this 
waste was received from a closed, sister facility, and that this 
was a one time occurrence.

please do not hesitate to contact Chris Aoussat, at (407) 893- 
3323 if you should have any questions regarding this matter.

Sinc^ely,

3ert T. SnydeB'y P.E. 
Program Manager' 
Hazardous Waste Section

Date:
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cc: Doug Outlaw, FDEP
Permit File
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